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Stephen Hoffman

From: Wetten, Gina <giwetten@pa.gov>
Sent: Monday, March 29, 2021 11:51 AM
To: Elbel, Stefanie
Cc: Kuhn, Lynette
Subject: RE: [External] confirmation/clarification of revised SARA regulations

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Good morning, 
 
I am well. I hope all is well with you too. 
 
Please see my replies below in green. Thank you for checking! 
 
 
Thanks, Gina 
 
 
Gina L. Wetten | Higher Education Associate II 
Division of Higher Education, Access, and Equity | Pennsylvania Department of Education 
Bureau of Postsecondary and Adult Education 
333 Market Street | 12th Floor | Harrisburg PA 17126 
(717) 265-7723 | www.education.pa.gov 
 
 
PRIVILEGED AND CONFIDENTIAL COMMUNICATION  
This message is intended only for the use of the individual or entity to which it is addressed and may contain information that is confidential. If the reader of this message is not the intended 
recipient, or the employee or agent responsible for delivering the message to the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution or copying of this communication 
is strictly prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, please immediately notify the sender and then delete the communication from your electronic mail system. 
 
 

From: Elbel, Stefanie <SMElbel@ship.edu>  
Sent: Monday, March 29, 2021 11:40 AM 
To: Wetten, Gina <giwetten@pa.gov> 
Subject: [External] confirmation/clarification of revised SARA regulations 
 

ATTENTION: This email message is from an external sender. Do not open links or attachments from unknown 
sources. To report suspicious email, forward the message as an attachment to CWOPA_SPAM@pa.gov. 

Good Morning Gina,  
 
I hope this message finds you and your family well!  
 
We received notification from the Chancellor’s Office of the Proposed Regulation 6-339 re State Authorization for 
Distance Education, which is great that this is being revisited.  
 
Would you be able to confirm or provide further clarification of our understanding of the proposed regulations?  
 Due to the unexpected institutional participation in PA SARA during its initial membership stage, PDE is now able to 

reduce membership costs. This is correct. 
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 The new fee schedule will go into effect beginning January 1, 2023 and will be based on DE revenue from 2022 
calendar year. This is the anticipated date. 

 Until January 2023, institutions will continue not paying a PA SARA membership fee. This is correct. 
 Most (majority of) institutions will benefit from the new fee schedule as PA SARA membership costs at the 

maximum level has been reduced from $60,000 to $7,000. This is correct. 
o Lowest level is $1,000 
o Highest level is $7,000 

 
Thanks in advanced for your assistance!  
 
Stefanie Elbel | Assessment Coordinator & Labor Market Specialist 
Office of Institutional Research & Assessment 
Shippensburg University of Pennsylvania 
1871 Old Main Drive, Shippensburg, PA 17257 
Phone:717-477-1123 x 3273  
SMElbel@ship.edu  
 


